
Year 4 Victorian Themed School Day 

 

 

On Wednesday 17th October 2018, Year 4 will be 

having a Victorian Day.  We would like you to dress up for the 

day as either a rich or a poor child.  You will take part in a 

variety of activities such as drill, sewing, writing, arithmetic 

and gruel tasting! You may be able to find some clothing for 

your costume from a charity shop or the internet.   

 

Here are some examples; have fun planning your costume! 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


